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MEMORANDUM FOR THE RECORD  

Date/Time: 19 February 2018 / 1:00PM – 3:40PM 

Venue: Mini-Auditorium, Philippine heart Center, Diliman, Quezon City, Metro Manila 

Attendees: Append Attendee List 

 

I. Background  

Meeting with the leaders of the Health Sector with the aim of establishing 

compliance.  

 

II. Action Points 

• Stakeholders are hesitant to cascade the information regarding registration 

due to the system being perceived as lacking the necessary features to 

properly register both medical societies and individual practitioners.  

o Stakeholders request to be notified through email when the 

registration system updates have been applied.  

• Stakeholders suggest that private hospitals be used as a medium to 

incentivize practitioner registration. 

o No parallel suggested for government hospitals/other medical 

societies. 

• Stakeholders require more information as to their specific purpose in the data 

privacy council.  

• Stakeholders request to submit softcopies of the required documents before 

then March 8, 2018 deadline, with physical copies to follow. 

• Stakeholders are confused about the wording of the required documents on 

the registration screen, particularly the phrase “Any similar document.” 

• Stakeholders express concern for physical copies of required documents 

being sent from remote provinces not arriving by the deadline. 

• Stakeholders express concern regarding the wording of the registration 

screens still using terms like “Organization” and “Name of Organization.” 

• Stakeholders state that the registration system is unable to handle specific 

doctor scenarios such as ‘One doctor with multiple clinics.’ 

o No fields to declare multiple clinics 

• Stakeholders request direct links to resources be embedded into the softcopy 

of the Letter Template to Physicians 
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• Stakeholders express concerns regarding the given deadline, considering the 

current climate of the health sector. 

• Stakeholders express frustration at a perceived lack of information 

dissemination between the NPC and the Health Sector. 

• Stakeholders request a timeline of requirements be made available on the 

NPC website. 

• Stakeholders request Tooltip functionality in the registration system, to 

improve user experience, and provide clarification for the terms and concepts 

used. 

• Health Sector Leaders’ Core Task Force Formed 

• Next Health Sector meeting set for February 28, 2018 – 1:00PM at the PMA 

• Next meeting’s invitation letters requested as soon as possible 

Prepared by:  Kristian Lizardo, Office of the Privacy Commissioner, OPC 

 

 

 


